
 

CITY of BRISBANE 
Subcommittee Update 

 

From April 29th, 2023 to May 12th, 2023 

 
Public Art Advisory Committee 5/1  Cunningham, Davis 
The Committee received a presentation from Phase 3 regarding their proposed private art installation. The 
Committee members asked questions about the proposed artists and suggested that the art play on light 
and shadows and be representative of all genders.  At a future meeting, Phase 3 will provide a complete 
package presentation including placement, scale, and budget. 
 
Staff provided the quarterly Public Art Fund report showing $1.85M available. The Committee asked about 
any remaining amount committed for the Midtown Mural.  Staff will follow up. 
 
Staff presented the Final RFP review with process schedule before recommendation to Council.  The 
Committee recommended unanimously to bring forward to Council at their 5/18 meeting. 
 
The Committee reviewed and discussed the Art implementation guidelines.  They discussed whether the 
ordinance could/should include a provision for performance-based (non-permanent) art.  Staff was directed 
to investigate what other cities do and to receive guidance from the City Attorney.  The Committee 
understands that any future proposed changes to the Guidelines/Ordinance requires Council approval. 
 
The Committee discussed small scale projects including Sidewalk Chalk event, Film festival, revitalization of 
Firth Park art, Surprise Art, a “Push Pin” party as a “day in the life” of Brisbane, and a bench art project. The 
Committee wishes to clarify through the City Attorney whether non-permanent art events/displays can be 
facilitated within the existing guidelines. Staff will follow up. 
 
Sierra Point Parkway Design Guidelines Subcommittee  5/3  Lentz, O’Connell 
Staff discussed with the subcommittee BDI’s Hotel and Biotech application that has been submitted.  A 
concern is around pedestrian access and traffic circulation to/from and around the project.  In response to 
the City, the applicant gave three different scenarios, but it doesn’t fully address all of the City’s concerns.  
The subcommittee gave some suggestions (create a roundabout on south/east corner and cantilever the 
lower level on the westside) and direction (no entry/exit to be on City property on eastside) to staff to assist 
the applicant through the process.  
 
Upcoming Subcommittees: 
 

Transportation Demand Management Policy  
Subcommittee      5/24 1:30pm  Cunningham, Lentz   
 
Public Art Advisory Committee    6/26 4:30pm  Cunningham, Davis 


